
Birthdays and Other Important Dates

Welcome to Blue Quill Playschool!
We’re so excited to welcome both new and returning families to another wonderful year at Blue Quill 
Playschool! Each month, we’ll be sending home a newsletter highlighting what’s happening in the 

classroom, along with an event calendar to help you stay up to date. If  you ever misplace a 
newsletter, don’t worry, you can always find the latest version on our website 

at www.BlueQuillPlayschool.ca

A Few Friendly Reminders
Snack Time: Please pack a small, easy-to-eat 
snack that your child can finish in about 10 
minutes. Also, don’t forget to send water in a 
refillable water bottle, we’re happy to top it up 
if  needed throughout the day!
Backpacks: Make sure your child’s backpack 
is large enough to hold all of  their belongings 
comfortably, including their crafts and 
artwork, which we’d love to send home flat 
and undamaged.
Thanks for helping us keep things running 
smoothly.

We’d Love to See Your Family!
Sending in a family photo is a great way for 
your child to feel connected while they’re at 

playschool. Whether it’s a selfie or a picture of  
the whole family, it can be a comforting 

reminder of  home when they’re missing you. 
We’ll keep these pictures in a special spot so 

your child can always have a little piece of  
home with them.

Anika’s Bir thday – September 8th 

Theo’s Bir thday – September 26th

September


